



HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Weekly newsletter 19 W/E 7th May 2021

PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety

Dates to Remember

Tuesday 11th May 2021 Y6 & Y5 visitor - £2.70

Friday 28th May 2021 Break up - half term

Monday 7th June 2021

- · Children return to school
- Class photos

Friday 11th June 2021 Y6 swimming starts

Friday 16th July 2021 Break up - Summer Holiday

Monday 6th Sept 2021 INSET-NO CHILDREN

Tuesday 7th Sept 2021 CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL

Friday 1st Oct 2021 INSET-NO CHILDREN

Attendance Awards

Congratulations to the following classes for the best attendance for week ending 30th April:

> 98.33% KS1:Y2 KS2:Y3 98.95%

Heroes of the Week



Well done to the children who won this the last week:

- Mia Rose Hutton
- **Ruben Lawton**
- Calvin Cogdon
- Maisie Anderson
- Joey Smith
- Libby Baker-Hogarth
- Riley Keithley
- Kian McIntyre

Every week, a 'Hero of the Week' is chosen from each class and they get to add 10 tokens to their house collection!

Year 2

Year 2 enjoyed a fun filled singing session in the hall this week. It has been a long time since we have all been allowed to sing in school, so it was lovely to get together and enjoy the performance side of our music lessons again (socially distanced of course!).





Footwear Reminder

Plain black shoes/trainers MUST be worn with school uniform. If your child wears black school shoes, trainers on PE days do not have to be black.



Thank you Morrisons/Sandy

Thank you to Morrisons at Seaburn for their kind donation of sanitary towels in line with their 'Ask for Sandy' campaign. Thank you also to Mrs Atkinson for organising and collecting the items.



Happy Birthday to the children who have had birthdays this week:



Armaan Dhillon Potts lvy Lydia Duggan Adelle Jones Maddison Tasker





Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page

Teachers2Parents (App)



Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk

Year 1

Year 1 were so excited to finally have the chance to go swimming on Friday. Everyone was so well behaved and very brave. The children all worked really hard in the water and enjoyed every minute. They can't wait to go back again!







Year 5

In History Year 5 a learning about the Tudor period. The class was split into three armies in order to learn about the Battle of Bosworth Field. We coloured flags with the emblems of the armies then wrote diary entries from the point of view of soldiers from either Henry Tudor's army, Richard III's army or the Stanley brothers' army. Finally, we crowned King Henry VII!













Year 3

As a class, year 3 completed Captain Tom's 100 challenge. We made 100 compliments to make people smile. In was a fun morning and everybody was full of positive comments. Everyone had wonderful ideas and drew pictures that would bring a smile to anyone's faces.





Year 6

In science, year 6 took part in a 'battle of the beaks' practical experiment. We were trying to discover the scientific evidence behind the theory of evolution and how living things have adapted to survive more easily in their environment. By the end, it was clear that some 'beaks' were more successful than others at picking up certain types of food. This helped us understand how some species would be able to survive







while some would